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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727. 

Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

17th October - Year 2 Reading Café – 

1.30-3.00pm 

18th October – Reception Reading Café – 

1.30-3.00pm 

19th October – Year 1 Reading Café – 

1.30-3.00pm 

 

Monday 31st October – Flu 

Immunisations.  Email link has been sent 

to parents. 

 

Monday 31st October – Poppy Day 

Merchandise to go on sale. 

 

Parent Consultations                    

Tuesday 1st November & Thursday 3rd 

November.  Letters sent home today.  

Please book your preferred slot asap and 

return to school 

 

Friday 4th November – Special Bonfire 

Lunch.  Please complete and return the 

reply slip. 
 

What We’ve Been Learning This Week :- 
 

This week: 
 

 Year 2 have been Weather Forcasters, 

Interviewers for the Newspaper and making 

clay sculptures. 
 

Year 1 have been comparing their plants.  

Seeing how they’ve grown since they were 

planted. 
 

Early Years have been learning all about 

birthdays.  How we celebrate birthdays and 

which month our birthday is in. ‘ 
 

 

Special Thanks 

 

Dereham Church Infant & Nursery School would 

like to give Special Thanks to Mr Rob Drury for 

making wooden learning resources for our 

Nursery children. 

THANK YOU  

 

 
 

PTA  

 

The PTA are organising  a ‘Talent Show’ 

on Friday 21st October @ 6.30pm 

 

Please get your tickets soon £5 per ticket. 

 

 

 

Gentle Reminders 

 

To adhere to parking restrictions, please do 

not park in Washbridge.  The school is 

continuing to work in partnership with the 

traffic wardens to ensure implementation.   

 

Please make sure your child’s uniform/coats 

etc is named.  Lots of clothing is going 

missing with no names in. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

  


